97 sts cadillac

If you're going to buy this car used, you're about to get a lot of car for very little money. The car
rides amazingly well and looks fantastic. After detailing it, people ask what it is and compliment
it at the gas station, etc. The car looks and sounds fantastic and the engine throws you back in
your seat if you put your foot in it. The car was built very well excluding using head-bolts
instead of studs, see "Improvements" and looks 50, miles younger than it's age. The design
does not look like its from the 90's and the interior is equally impressive; very comfortable. The
car looks and performs great. The Northstar V8 can really move this lbs vehicle in 6. This
vehicle is an excellent used vehicle purchase due to the high depreciation but make sure to
have your prospective purchase checked out at your local Caddy dealer before you buy. My car
was maintained by the book and is still under warranty but maintenance can be very expensive
if you buy a lemon. Be careful. I love the car, it's a hoot to drive very powerful and comfortable
to drive. It's in great looking condition but my disappointment comes in with the reliability. The
one time I had it any distance away from home my wife and I was on a bus. It's at the garage
now with a fuel pump problem that the tech found while trying to fix that security code problem.
I am sure when I get it back something else will go on it. I love the car and love to drive it's a
real beauty. This car is totally awesome. Performance and handling is fantastic! Cadillac put
together a complete package when they built this one. The sound system Bose is the best. The
leather seats still smell leather. The only problem and this will only pertain for guys who are
over 6'4", you don't have a lot of head room, believe me, my husband knows Overall, I've had
some routine maintenance issues with it, but for an almost 9 year old car and the money I paid
for it, I'm totally satisfied. Hopefully, she'll last me several thousand miles and when it comes
time to replace her, I'll be looking for STS 2. I'm an STS lover forever. This replaced my Olds
Toronado, which I loved. But this almost candy apple red turns heads to this day. Much better
looking than the shorter newer ones. No mechanical problems until this year, when remote
keyless entry and front struts failed. But the last four years have included driving a 5- mile
poorly maintained dirt road in the Rocky Mountains to get to and from our home and highway.
Popular searches. My notifications My Account. More about the Seville. View Photos. List Price
Estimate. ZIP Code. See all for sale. Filter by: All ratings 5 stars 4 stars 3 stars 2 stars 1 star.
Items per page:. Write a review See all Sevilles for sale. Sponsored cars related to the Seville.
Sign Up. Make Model Year. Price and Payment. Vehicle History. Engine and Drivetrain. Vehicle
Listing Details. It comes with a 8 Cylinder engine. With a stunning silver exterior and a gray
interior, this vehicle is a top pick. Call today to take this vehicle for a spin! Certified by our point
safety inspection! We do the service work up front, not after you have seen the vehicle! Buy this
Cadillac SLS with full confidence and ask for the service records that we have. Give us a call at
or visit Trade Ins are welcome. We finance for all credit types! Thanks for visiting Our Cadillac
Seville 3. Powered by Northstar 4. Low Miles 96 k miles! This Cadillac is powered by a 4. This
motor delivers effortless powers to the ground making for an elegant ride both in the city and
on the highway. This Cadillac exudes elegance throughout with plenty of chrome exterior
pieces including the bumpers, grille, and trim along the length of the vehicle. Paired with the
chrome is a gorgeous white paint that completes the elegant appearance. The vehicle rides on
inch chrome wheels wrapped in Michelin tires. Inside the vehicle is a clean parchment leather
interior with seating for five. As one would expect from Cadillac, the interior was filled to the
brim with the latest luxury features from Highlights include automatic climate control, air
conditioning, cruise control, power seats, heated seats, power mirrors, power windows, power
locks, power steering, power brakes, and a trip computer. Black, faux wood, and chrome trim
complement the parchment interior nicely. This is a wonderful example of a two-owner Seville
with low miles as well. These vehicles offer a great experience with a comfortable ride to match.
Now is your chance to take home this great vehicle. Please call or email with any questions or
for additional information. Number of Previous Owners: Owner count not provided. Visit Salem
Autosports online at It has a 8 Cylinder engine. Rocking a ravishing white exterior and a neutral
shale interior, this car is a great pick. You won't believe the amazing sound quality from this
vehicle's premium sound system and premium speakers. View this beauty and our entire
inventory today! Call for more details. This Cadillac Seville 4dr Sedan features a 4. It is equipped
with a 4 Speed Automatic transmission. It is offered As-Is, extended warranty is available.
Description: Used Cadillac Seville. CD player! CALL ! Popular searches. My notifications My
Account. Save Search. Enter your ZIP code to show only relevant vehicles for sale nearby.
Search radius. Home delivery available. Only show local listings. Year s. Price and Payment
Loan Price. Trim Base 2 SLS 9. Engine and Drivetrain Transmission Automatic 4. Engine Type
Gas Drivetrain Front Wheel Drive Cylinders 8 cylinders Fuel Economy. Vehicle Listing Details
Listings with recent price drops. Recently added listings. No accidents. Price Drop. New Listing.
Title issue. Showing 1 - 11 out of 11 listings. Overall Consumer Rating. If you're going to buy
this car used, you're about to get a lot of car for very little money. The car rides amazingly well

and looks fantastic. After detailing it, people ask what it is and compliment it at the gas station,
etc. The car looks and sounds fantastic and the engine throws you back in your seat if you put
your foot in it. The car was built very well excluding using head-bolts instead of studs, see
"Improvements" and looks 50, miles younger than it's age. The design does not look like its
from the 90's and the interior is equally impressive; very comfortable. Read more. Read less.
Sign Up. By franey , March 9, in General Cadillac Forums. I have ran across a 97 STS, with ,
original miles on the car. It was originally sold in Dallas , and from what i can tell was a one
owner up untill it was sold recently. It must have always been garaged ,due to the overall
flawless body. Interior smells like new leather and looks like the day it rolled off the show room
floor. IT is the pearl white with shale leather interior, the only option that it does not have is the
moon roof. The engine compartment and underneath the car is flawless. The car was purchased
out of a insurance pool in Dallas, the man has pictures of it inthe compound , the left rear door
outer skin was crinkled and the lower rocker panel had a dent in it, the pictures of all of the rest
of the car show no damage at all. The door had a new skin put on it and a new lower panel
installed. I have looked the car over from one end to the other , and based on my 40 plus years
kicking tires this is the only damage the car has ever had. I also have known the man who
purchased it out of the ins. HE said he was at a loss for why it was in the pool , since the
damage was so minor, he felt it may have been a theft recovery , and the people had already
been paid off. THEIR are no present codes , all history, after you drive it you get no new codes.
Still has the old style fuel rail on it. I would appreciate your input as to what you think the car is
worth, bearing in mind he wants as much as he can get out of the car and i would like to buy it
for as little as possible. I would run a CarFax on it. I'm not a big fan of CarFax, but it will tell you
where the title has been even if it doesn' tell you where or under what circumstances the car
has been. It really did look good, like new, inside and out. Had to walk away. Good Luck. Whats
the guy asking for it? Thats almost like getting a brand new 97! Hope that will help you guage it
some. You mention just a little body damage and the lower rocker panel had a dent in it. The
problem is that the rocker and frame rail are intergrated parts. I'v seen "artists" build cars, one
of which was a fwd unibody where the building platform was floor and trunk pan. The rebult car
was dead on the specks, and I would have felt confidant in the car. The guy also built his mother
a new car, from a scrap of metal, but her car wasn't as damaged. The thing is that these artists
are far and few between, and I would not feel comfortable with a car with more than a bolt on
metal and maybe a full-cut quarter panel that came from the industry's bodymen. Most likely,
the reason a car of that caliber is in the "pool" is that the frame rail was bent. The only way to
can tell if it's been fixed correctly is to set it up on a frame machiene and measure it. Often, this
requires disambally to get measuremts from the measureing points. Even if it measures
correctly, you don't know the quality of the repair because it's hidden. As much as you hate to
hear it, you would probally be wise to pass on this one. If it's too good to be true, it probally is.
But it's your money, so it's your decision. You can post now and register later. If you have an
account, sign in now to post with your account. Note: Your post will require moderator approval
before it will be visible. Paste as plain text instead. Only 75 emoji are allowed. Display as a link
instead. Clear editor. Upload or insert images from URL. Reply to this topic Start new topic.
Recommended Posts. Posted March 9, Link to post Share on other sites. Topcat9pet 0 Posted
March 9, CadiKing 0 Posted March 9, Defending Northstar perf a qtr mile at a time!!!! I have a
few days left on my account. Let me know. Ranger 5 Posted March 10, Posted March 10, I'd offer
5, and see what they come back with. Dont pay more than 9, Join the conversation You can post
now and register later. Reply to this topic Insert image from URL. Followers 0. Go to topic
listing. Sign In Sign Up. Do you. He is right about reading the codes, it will point you
cargurus acura tl
2005 trailblazer parts diagram
1996 toyota 4runner alternator
in the right direction, but some simple tests can be done to figure out what system is broken,
fuel, spark, compression, you need all three, here's a few basic tests, I do recommend the scan
too! Start with the basics, and work your way up, Last tune up was? Wires plugs ALL filters? If
all that is ok, check for a stuck EGR, then test fuel pump pressure, If it won't restart, determine
what's missing, the engine needs three things to run, Spark at all plugs, gas to all cylinders, and
compression in all cylinders, tho an engine may run lacking one in one cylinder, it won't run
very well! If the check engine light is on, read the codes, the computer is trying to point you in
the right direction. Was this answer. Please login or register to post a reply. When your engine
is not cranking turning over it will be mainly due to three separate areas, first it could be the
battery, cables or poor connection, next is the starter I Put The Tried Jump Sponsored links.
Ask a Car Question. It's Free!

